



Dear Parent/ Guardian

The nominations for the Parent Representatives to the Board of Management of Our Lady's school have closed and those parents nominated are listed below. Thank you to our nominees for allowing their names go forward and to those who nominated them.

An election will be held on Thursday, 3rd October in the school at the Parents' Council AGM from 7.30pm to 8.30pm. The count will take place on Friday, 4th October at 10am.

Parent Nominees

Kevin Prendergast Nicola Rautenbach Michael Sinnott

Yours sincerely

Marguerite Gorby

Principal